
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 25th February 2013 8pm 

at the Falcon 
 
 

 
Attendance: Mike Soper (Chairman), Val Harrison, Carol Wilkie, Norman 
Wilkie, Pat Pye, Nikki Harvey 
 
Apologies: 
Dawn Dickinson 
 
 
Income and Expenditure: Outstanding income of £97.50 for Panto tickets 
submitted. 
 
 
Events 2013:   
Dawn has roughed out routes and mileage for the walks planned for May 5th. 
It is suggested that a minimum contribution of £2 per adults be requested 
from walkers – children and dogs to go free.  
It was decided that the winner of the competition for Norman’s walk would 
win a Hamper that we will provide. 
 
Mike to produce leaflets regarding walks and sponsor form, Open Gardens 
and proposed coach trip to Chatsworth. Committee to deliver. 
 
Open Gardens date 21st July. Interested parties to register with Pat or Carol. 
A Scarecrow competition to be held on the same day. Firmer details of 
activities to be arranged once all interested parties have registered. Carol to 
ask if the Church would like to do Cresam Teas on the day. 
 
Proposed date for Chatsworth coach trip 8th September. Estimated costs £21 
for adults, £18 for Seniors and £10 for children.  Viable numbers needed 
before coach to be booked. 
 
 
At the last meeting it was suggested that we might arrange a trip to see The 
Rocky Horror Show September.  It has been decided that this should be 
arranged outside of the WCA. 
 
Next Meeting: 8th April 2013 
 


